From: Francis Gutierrez

To: "gri23go@gmail.com"

Cc: Denise Coca; Veronica Garcia-Ulloa; Stacey Ashton; Adrienne McNeil
Subject: Applications Filed with the FCC

Date: Thursday, October 12, 2017 2:04:00 PM

Ms. Davis and Messrs. Mickinley and Drake,

You filed a series of applications with the Federal Communications Commission, and upon our
review of them, we found they were incomplete. See 47 CFR §§ 63.11, 63.18; International
Communications Policies Governing Designation of Recognized Private Operating Agencies, Grants of
IRUs in International Facilities and Assignment of Data Network Identification Codes, Report and
Order, 104 FCC 2d 208, 262-67, paras. 70-77 (1986), recon. granted in part, 2 FCC Rcd 7375, 7378-80
paras. 26- 34 (1987).

Therefore, the following applications have been dismissed by the Telecommunications and Analysis
Division, International Bureau, pursuant to sections 1.746 and 1.10014 of the Commission’s rules, 47
CFR §§ 1.746 and 1.10014, for being defective:

e |TC-214-20170824-00144 (filed Aug. 24, 2017)
e FCN-NEW-20170824-00003 (filed Aug. 24, 2017)
e DNC-NEW-20170824-00004 (filed Aug. 24, 2017)

These dismissals are without prejudice to re-filing the applications in accordance with the
Commission’s rules, 47 CFR §§ 1.10006, 1.10007, 1.10014.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 202-418-1480.

Sincerely,

Francis Gutierrez

Deputy Chief

Telecommunications and Analysis Division
International Bureau

Federal Communications Commission
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